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Webinar on the topic “Advanced Java Programming” held on 15-9-2020 at 4pm 

to 5pm. The speech was delivered by Mr.S.Kamalesh B.Tech., Senior Project 

Engineer, Pantech Solution Pvt. Ltd. The organizer was Dr.Jacinth Salome, 

Assistant professor, Department of computer applications.

The participants were I, II and III year students of BCA department. Topics 

covered in the webinar were Packages - Access Protection - Importing Packages 

- interfaces I/O Streams - File Streams - Applets - String Objects - String Buffer 

- Char Array - Java Utilities - Code Documentation – AWT. The aim of this 

webinar was to

 Introduce the students to Java programming language.

 Create Java programs that leverage the object-oriented features of the 

Java language, such as encapsulation, inheritance and polymorphism; use 

data types, arrays and other data collections

 Understand the concepts of network programming and AWT.



Webinar Report

We the department of Computer Applications conducted a seminar on “Career 
Development” on 23rd January 2021, Saturday for the final year students from 10.30am to 12.30pm.

Along with the encouragement and blessings of our Principal Dr. B.Uma Maheswari, and 
with the guidance of the Head of the Department Dr.P.Bagyalakshmi, Dr.A.Punitha Organized a 
Webinar with the resource person Mr.Nagarajan Srinivasan, on “Career Development”  for the 
second and third year students of BCA.

Mr Nagarajan Srinivasan got his BE degree in Electronics and Communication from 
University of Madras in 2004. He is working as an Account /Delivery Manager in HCL America, 
Chennai, Tamilnadu. He has wide area of expertise like

 Global Delivery Governance
 Process and metric Governance
 Vendor Management
 Portfolio/Program management
 Team building and Leadership

He has working in Standard Chartered Bank, CTS, Syntel consulting Inc, etc,

After the welcome address of our department Head, the chief guest presented his lecture on 
career development and the current trends in the IT field. He motivated the students to improve in 
various fields and the technology uplifts that are to be concentrated.

Nearly 90 students joined the webinar and the feedback forms are submitted.  From which it 
is concluded that the webinar was very useful to the candidates. Both the second and third year 
students were benefitted.

The entire event was hosted by Miss S.Kalaivani of III BCA and vote of thanks was rendred by 
Miss Narumana of III BCA.










